Sent: Monday, September 06, 2010 8:37 PM
To: gbusateri@wi.rr.com
Subject: Re: Thank You!!

Hi George,

Just know we are so thankful you could be there for us too! We are still
hearing from friends how wonderful the band was!

Thanks so much to all of you!
We look forward to seeing you again at our friends' weddings!
God Bless Always,

The Reichs



